
 

 

 
 
 

May 3, 2024 

 
 
Notice of Intent to Award 
 
Subject: Request for Proposal (RFP) Information Technology Support 
Services 
 
A solicitation by the City of Canby, Oregon for qualified companies to 
provide the Managed IT services for the City of Canby Oregon 
 
The City intends to award a contract in accordance with the terms and 
conditions of RFP Information Technology Support Services dated April 5, 
2024. 
 
This letter confirms a selection for the award based on the criterion detailed 
in RFP Information Technology Support Services. 
 
The successful proposer is Polar Systems; 21890 Willamette Drive, West 
Linn, OR 97086.  
 
Any other proposer may protest the City’s intent to award the contract to 
Polar Systems in accordance with Section 1.15 of the RFP. Any protest 
must strictly conform to the requirements of Section 1.15, including the 
requirement that the City must receive a protest no later than seven (7) 
calendar days from the date of this notice. 
 

 


